From:
 Robert

 To:
 Board of Ethics

 Subject:
 complaint (AUDIT)

Date: Friday, March 15, 2024 7:59:11 AM

You don't often get email from

Learn why this is important

WARNING - This email originated from outside the City of Chula Vista. Do not click any links and do not open attachments unless you can confirm the sender.

PLEASE REPORT SUSPICIOUS EMAILS BY USING THE PHISH ALERT REPORT BUTTON or to reportphishing@chulavistaca.gov

City officials must actively prevent, recognize, and address abuse within the city, specifically pertaining to improper use of resources like tolls, vehicles, and other city property, as well as abuse of authority or position.

After conducting a thorough audit, it has become evident that the city is intentionally withholding updates and not providing essential information to the public. It is essential to explore the reasons behind the insistence on in-person audits, which consume additional staff resources. Making information accessible online would eliminate the need for individuals to physically visit for retrieval.

To emphasize the significance of updating the website, I have decided to personally visit to collect the documentation claimed to be available upon request. Should this fail to convey the importance of maintaining an updated website, I commit to making daily visits to request the necessary paperwork for the week. Each modification will serve as a step towards ensuring accountability within the city administration.